
Notification 
 

 

 It has come to our attention that certain individuals/agencies are contacting job aspirants 

promising false employment in B.S.N.L. either directly through press advertisements or 

indirectly through agencies.  These agencies/individuals are reported to have been seeking 

personal information and/or money in order to process the application.  Through this Fraud 

Alert, we wish to caution all Job Seekers applying to BSNL that an advertisement seeking 

applications for employment in BSNL reported to have been published in the Hindustan Times 

dated 26.8.2013.  Such advertisement have neither been issued nor published by BSNL or on its 

behalf. 

 

 Anyone replying on such advertisement will be doing so at his/her own risk. 

 

 It is further notified that: 

 

 BSNL does not appoint any Agent/Agency/individuals to make/issue offers of 

employment/benefits on its behalf. 

 

 BSNL does not charge any of the Job Seekers any money/deposit money for giving 

Employment Offers/Employment Interview to Experienced Professions or Freshers. 

 

 

Anyone dealing with such an Agency/Employment Portal/Individual will be doing so at their 

own risk and BSNL will not be held responsible or damage suffered directly or indirectly, if you 

receive any suspicious or fraudulent offers, e-mail us at cvo@bsnl.co.in ‘Fraudulent  Job 

Offer’ in the subject line & recruitment related issues at email agmrectt2@bsnl.co.in and on land 

line no.011-23734373. 
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